
 
NOTICE 
(16.09.2025) 

 

 

 

It is hereby informed of all concerned that the college 

will remain closed on 17/09/2025 (Wednesday) as 

restricted holiday on account of “Sri Sri Biswakarma 

Puja”. The college will reopen on 18/09/2025 (Thursday). 

 

 

Sd/- 

 

Principal 
Kharupetia College 

 


